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UDELHOVEN

February 10, 2020

Sen. Peter Micciche Reps. John Lincoln & Geran Tarr
Chairman Co-Chairs
Senate Resources Committee House Resources Committee

Dear Legislators:

[ write to express my support for the appointment of Jeremy Price as Public Commissioner on the
Alaska Oil and Gas Conservation Commission. He will be a fair, impartial voice and I urge you to
support his confirmation.

By statute, the AOGCC has three commissioners: a petroleum engineer, a geologist, and a public
member with experience in Alaska oil and gas. As Jeremy handled oil and gas policy while laboring in
the United States Congress and with the American Petroleum Institute, he developed a working
knowledge of the uniqueness of Alaska’s North Slope and Cook Inlet compared to plays in the Lower
48.

More than meeting the statutory requirement of serving at the AOGCC, Jeremy has the passion for
protecting Alaska’s future and possesses the appropriate personality for public service. As a third
generation Alaskan, Jeremy knows and loves the state. After spending nearly a decade in Washington,
DC, he came home with his wife to raise their three children. While employed at Americans for
Prosperity, he could frequently be found testifying before federal regulators in support of responsibly
developing the Arctic Outer Continental Shelf, ANWR, and NPR-A. More recently, he spent the first
year of Governor Dunleavy’s Administration serving as a conduit between agency commissioners and
the Gov’s Office.

I often say that our reputation is ours to lose. Jeremy understands the importance of humility and hard
work, which are essential guiding principles for those who wish to serve the public. I hope more young
Alaskans like Jeremy will step up and be anxiously engaged in building a brighter future for Alaska.




